
BLIGH STREET NIGHT ROAD
WORKS
Dubbo Regional Council will undertake night works on the eastern side
of Bligh St between Talbragar and Church Sts. Works will commence on
Monday 9 October 2023 from 6pm – 6am, Monday – Saturdays for two
weeks, weather permitting.

Road works will aim to improve the road pavement and allow parking to
return on the eastern side.

Bligh St will be partially closed during the works with southbound t ra ¨c
diverted via Talbragar, Macquarie and Church Sts. Northbound tra¨c will
not  be impacted. Pedestrians will  also be diverted via Macquarie St
while the works take place.

Parking on the eastern side of Bligh St will not be permitted during the
road works period. Access to the Riverdale Car Park will also be reduced
with  access  from  Talbragar  St  entrance only  whilst  road  works  are
undertaken.
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